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THIS WEEK AT TRINITY     May 20 & 21, 2017 
~Sixth Sunday of Easter~ 

Sunday  8:00am Trinity Worship Service (from prior week) airs on Community 7 

    8 & 10:30am Worship Services    

    9:30am Sunday School & Adult Bible Classes 

        In the Fellowship Hall:  Pastor Rinderknecht – Study on 2 Corinthians 

        In the Sanctuary:  Pastor Keinath – Study on Philippians  

    2:00pm “Say ‘Yes’ to His Dress” Ladies’ Tea – in the Fellowship Hall 

       Trinity Blast & BBQ Sporting-Clays Shoot – at the Rod & Gun Club 

Monday  7:00pm Adult Instruction Class 

9:00pm Men’s Softball Game – Stewart Park – Field 4 

Tuesday  6:00am Men’s Bible Study – At TYM Square 

9:00am Quilting 

    7:00pm Congregational Meeting on Constitution Revision Process – in the Fellowship Hall 

Wednesday 6:30pm FIRE Youth Group 

       Altar Guild Meeting 

Thursday       10:30am Bible Study 

    6:30pm Spring Musical Event – Trinity Lutheran School 

7:00pm Financial Peace Workshop – at TYM Square 

Friday   ~Last Day of School at Trinity Lutheran School~ 

8:30am Chapel at Trinity School 

Noon  Dismissal at Trinity School 

6:00pm 8th Grade Graduation – at Trinity Lutheran Church 

Saturday  5:00pm  Worship Service   

 

     

         
     

THE ALTAR FLOWERS are placed in praise and 

glory to God by Ed & Eloise Livingston in loving 

memory of Eloise’s mother, Barbara M. Oviatt. 
 

SPECIAL PRAYERS THIS WEEK ARE FOR:  
Karianna Jinguji, Cindy Speed, Jack Lutgen,   

Kathy Zagel, Doris Jannings, Mark Wollenburg, 

Barb Schulz, Kate Colson, Zach Howick (Bruce & 

Claudette’s son), Dale Person (Bev Stewart’s 

brother-in-law), Frank Tallon (Barb Hegdahl’s 

brother), and Cameron & Andrea Heiliger with the 

birth of their son, Leo David, on Wed., May 17th. 

 

MY HEARTFELT THANKS to my Trinity 

family for your many prayers, cards, calls and gifts 

during this past year.  I am through my active 

cancer treatments, and my follow-up appointments 

have gone well so far.  Again, thanks!   

            May God bless you all, Darlene Zimmerman 

SAY YES to HIS dress! 

Ladies, you are invited to attend the Ladies’ Dessert 

Tea in the Fellowship Hall at 2pm on this Sunday, 

May 21st!  Wedding dresses will be displayed, and we  

will have fun sharing tea and dessert, and figuring out 

whose dress is whose!  Please sign up to attend on the 

sign-up sheet in the narthex by the big bulletin board! 
 

CONSTITUTION REVISION PRESENTATION 

The Constitution Task Force will be making a special 

presentation this Tuesday, May 23, at 7:00pm in the 

Fellowship Hall.  At this gathering the Task Force 

will give their thoughts and recommendations 

regarding a model (structure) for ministry at Trinity.  

Please join us for this important meeting!  The Task 

Force has prepared both a detailed and summary 

report, both of which are available in the narthex.   

 
  



FINANCES & FIRST-FRUITS’ GIVING 

Budgeted Church/School Income (Year to Date) $  1,546,474 

Actual Church/School Income  (7/1/16-5/14/17) $  1,505,086 

Actual Church/School Expense (7/1/16-5/14/17) $  1,464,938 

                                A difference of :                               $       40,148   
  

Actual Offerings for April $       82,983 
Budgeted Offering Target Through April $     725,250 
Actual Offering Through April           $     717,141 

                                             A difference of: $       -8,109 
  

May Offering Target $      62,305 

Weekly Offering Goal in May $      15,576 

Actual Offerings in May  (2 of 4 Weeks) $      33,833  
  

Expansion Offering  (May 13 & 14, 2017)  $        1,705 

YTD Expansion Offering  (July 1–May 14) $      71,666 
 

Last Week’s Attendance – May 13 & 14, 2017 

Saturday’s Worship Service 130 

Sunday Worship Services 246 

Total Attendance Last Week 376 

Sunday School 42 

Adult Bible Classes 84 
 

Offering Counters for May 21th: 
   Susan Loomans, Ann Boucher & Karen Hannah 

Offering Counters for May 28th: 
   Sherrie Murray, Christi Shults and Marge Pullmann 

 

Can you help us div/ide and CONQUER?  

We added up the amounts of the remaining 

envelopes and found $5,141 still awaiting 

“adoption.” By dividing that amount into more 

manageable chunks, we can reach our goal and be 

FULLY FUNDED for FIRE’s Servant Event trip to 

Angola, NY! Throughout the church, there are 

FOUR different sets of envelopes valued from $1 to 

$50 dollars. If ALL of those envelopes are filled, 

we will be fully funded for our trip!   

Order your GET FOUND t-shirt today!  

‘Get Found’ t-shirts are BACK!  This year’s design 

echoes the action of the disciples who dropped 

everything to follow Christ as we see in Matthew 4. 

May we be found following Christ’s lead as we 

share His gospel and His love with everyone around 

us! Styles and prices below: 

T-shirt (navy): $12 

Long-sleeved T (navy): $15 

Women’s V-Neck (heathered navy): $18 

Premium T (heathered navy): $18 

Hooded Sweatshirt (heathered navy): $30 
 

 

 

 

 

 

YOUTH CAMPS FOR 2017! 
 

Red Lodge Camp 
Check out the bulletin board in the narthex! 

If you have any questions, 

please contact Pastor Willis McCall at 406-200-3203 

or email willismccall@gmail.com 

 

Flathead Lake Camp 
Leadership Camp & LCMS Servant Event –  

June 18-23 

Volleyball Camp - June 25-30 

3rd & 4th Grade Adventure Day Camp - June 27-30 

5th & 6th Graders - July 2-7 

7th & 8th Graders - July 9-14 

High School - July 16-21 

Basketball Camp - July 23-28 

Pastor Continuing Education Camp – 

July 30-August 4 

Please register online at: 

www.trinitylutherancamp.org 

If you have questions, 

please call 406-890-9753 or email 

camptrinity@gmail.com. 

 

FAMILIES! JOIN US FOR….  

SUMMER SUNDAY SCHOOL  

AT TYM SQUARE! 

Summer Sunday School will run June 10th through 

September 3rd, and this year it's for the whole 

family! We'll start all together with a short opening 

- then split into four groups (Prek-2nd, 3rd-6th, 7th 

and up, and adults). (For adults who don’t have 

children attending Sunday School, there will still be 

the regular Adult Bible Study in the Fellowship 

Hall.)  All four groups will study the same story, 

which will open up opportunities for discussion 

around the dinner table throughout the week! 

Volunteers are needed to help facilitate the children 

and youth discussions as well as to help with the 

opening. Can't wait to see you at TYM Square this 

summer!  
 

FAREWELL TO THE FLAMINGOS 

The flamingos will be leaving 

Billings in another week or two.  If 

you’d like them to make a visit 

before they depart, please contact 

Jonathan Boll at 670-0124 or 

jboll@trinitybillings.org.  Thank 

you to everyone who has 

participated in the feathery fun to 

support the Manitoba Mission! 
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